
Submitter: Debbie Fields 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2978 

Please support wildlife crossings  for Hwy 20 between Suttle Lake and The town of 

Sisters. 100% of our trips on that stretch of road with see death, sometimes deer, 

coyotes, small mammals but their is always some animal that has been hit. It is true 

of almost every road leaving Bend. There has been a noticeable decrease in wildlife 

death on Hwy 97 south of Bend since the wildlife crossings have been put in place. 


